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A Message from Dr. Jones

To all Patients, Parents, Grandparents and Guardians,

It has been my great honor and pleasure to serve you and our community for
the past 15 years as your pediatrician. | have loved being a part of your family
while watching Lee County’s children grow and thrive. Just as children grow up
and move on though, | must too.

Effective January 17th, 2020 | will no longer be practicing locally. | have been
offered an amazing opportunity to practice pediatrics in Germany. This is
something that | am very excited to do, for myself and for my family.

Your healthcare remains important to me and to my partners at PPC. As you
schedule your check-ups or follow-up appointments the staff will schedule you
with one of my partners (many of whom you may have already seen) as they
will assume the care of all my patients after my departure. | will still be
available for appointments through January 17. | am confident that you will
continue to receive excellent medical care by the best pediatric healthcare
professionals in Lee County.

It has been my privilege to serve you and your families and | wish everyone
good health and personal success.



http://www.ppcswfl.com

Sincerely,
Eric Jones, M.D.
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